

Safer Mobility Team

David Weller First Floor Invicta House Maidstone ME14 1XX

Tel: 03000 422401

Email: scp@kent.gov.uk

Date: 24th September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: School Crossing Patrol vacancy at Sevenoaks Primary School

We are recruiting a responsible and dedicated community minded person to become the new school crossing patrol.

The successful applicant will need to demonstrate awareness of traffic and conditions; show initiative, responsibility; keen to show dedication and commitment in all weathers to carry out this very important role in making the roads of Kent safer for children. The school crossing patrol will benefit the children at the school but will also be an asset for the whole community.

Can you help by thinking of someone who might like to become the school crossing patrol; perhaps a family member, a friend, a neighbour or maybe yourself? This role would be suitable for appropriate job sharing arrangements e.g. mornings/afternoons.

- Rate of pay is currently £9 per hour. Patrols are paid 38 weeks for term time plus an additional 5 weeks for taking leave during school holidays. The salary is paid in 12 equal monthly instalments
- The patrol will work 5 hours per week during the school term; 30 mins in the morning and 30 mins in the afternoon.
- Uniform, full training, monitoring and ongoing support is provided.
- Disclosure Barring Service and Occupational Health clearances are required and will be arranged by the Safer Mobility Team.

To find out more, please contact us on 03000 422401 leaving a message, or send an email to scp@kent.gov.uk. More information can be found by searching Kent County Council Become a School Crossing Patrol.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

David Weller Safer Mobility Officer